Scorer Chair Annual Report
July 11, 2020

Scoresheets arrived on a regular basis until the season was cancelled in the middle of March.

I attended conferences through GoToMeeting the second Monday of each month until the meetings ended.

Scorer files were updated.  Not all scorers were able to keep score the required number of times, partially because of Covid-19 and partially because of procrastination.

Destiny Coats applied for and was accepted as a candidate for the National Scorer program.  Tournaments were cancelled and ratings were not done.

I was one of two delegates from the ODR to vote for the newly elected Officials Assembly Chair.  Carlos Rodriguez was elected for a four year term.

Respectfully,
Patsy Neal, ODR Scorer Chair




